
 

 

20 September 2022          

CHYKK/WA/01/2022  

 

CH ANCE R Y  NO T I CE  

 

W E AR I NG O F FACE  MASK S I N  CH URCH E S I S NO W  O PT I O NAL  W IT H I N T H E  AR CH DI O CE SE  
O F K O T A K I NAB AL U 

 

In view of a Media Statement announced by Health Minister YB Khairy Jamaluddin on    Wednesday, 7 

September 2022, the wearing of face masks during mass and other church-related group activities is now-

OPTIONAL within the Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu.  

However, it is HIGHLY RECOMMENDED that the use of face masks continues to be practiced by those 

with symptoms, the elderly, the most vulnerable and those in the high-risk categories amongst the faith-

community. 

All Parishioners are also urged to continue to be vigilant and sensible in carrying out our common 

responsibility to protect one another during this endemic era of COVID-19.

God Bless.  

 

 

Rev. Fr. Wilfred Atin  

Chancellor 

Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu 

 

 

 

 

 


